
 

 
A Statement on COVID-19 Vaccinations from Mercy Education Ltd 

 
 

Mercy Education supports the Australian Government Department of Health 
statement which advises how to protect oneself and one’s family from the 
coronavirus (COVID-19) including where and when vaccinations can be received. 

https://www.health.gov.au/ 
 
In our State of Victoria, the following government health advice is shared - 

‘Before COVID-19 vaccines are used in Australia, they must pass strict 

https://www.health.gov.au/
https://www.tga.gov.au/covid-19-vaccines
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/about-covid-19-vaccines

